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Dear Members,

Happy New Year! We hope 
you had a wonderful holiday 
season and are as excited as 
we are to kick off an incredible 
year at Red Wolf Golf Club. 
With new events, goals, and 
improvements planned for 
2025, we’re eager to make 
this one of our best years yet.

The Big Game Scramble
February 9th

Get ready for a fun-filled day 
at the Big Game Scramble on 
Sunday, February 9th! Join 
us for this exciting 2-person 

scramble tournament to celebrate 
the lead-up to football’s biggest 
weekend. Wear your favorite team 
colors, bring your friends, and 
enjoy a great day on the course. 
registration is open.

Handicap Activation
for 2025

A friendly reminder to get your 
handicap paid for as soon as 
possible. Once paid, we can activate 
your handicap in time for the start 
of the season. Don’t wait—get this 
taken care of early so you’re ready 
to compete in all our upcoming 
tournaments and events.

Thank You for Checking In

A friendly reminder to check in with 
the Pro Shop before each round. 
Accurate tracking helps us plan 
events, course maintenance, and 
improvements to improve your 
experience.

Best regards,

Keith Kipp Associate PGA Professional,
Head Golf Pro



N O W  I S  T H E  T I M E  . . .

G E T  Y O U R
G A M E
I N  S H A P E

Don’t let winter stop you from 
having a good time. Try out our 
simulation room where you can 
train, play golf, and have fun! 
There are so many courses 
and games to choose from. 
How about meeting up with 
some friends and getting your 
game in shape for the New 
Year? Please call with
any questions 509-758-2546

Save the dates for our
February 8th
Groundhog
February 9th
Big Game Scramble

Good times to come for all!
Kurt Simmons



J O I N  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  AT  O U R  R E S TA U R A N T

 
LOUNGE HOURS

Monday Closed
Tuesday - Sunday

Open at 11 am

Note: In the event of special 
parties, functions or large 
groups of members, the cocktail 
lounge hours will be extended to 
accommodate the membership. 
However to comply with the state 
laws, Tuesday thru Saturday may 
not exceed 2 am and Sundays 
may not exceed 12 midnight.

Clubhouse:  758-2546
Pro Shop:  758-7911
Golf Supt.:  758-9354

golfpro@redwolfgolfclub.com 
redwolfgolfclub.com

STAFF
Patty Whaley,

Office Manager

 Rheanda Weaskus,
 Events Coordinator

Tucker Keyes,
Superintendent

Kurt Simmons,
Golf Shop Supervisor

Keith Kipp Jr.,
Associate PGA Professional

R E S TA U R A N T H O U R S
Monday Closed    |    Tuesday-Sunday:  Lunch 11 am - 4 pm 

R O T A T I N G  M E N U  S P E C I A L S

Hot Buttered Bourbon $8 Hot Carmel Apple Cider $9 Red Wolf Sangria $11

C O M E 
T O A S T  T H E  N E W  Y E A R !



W E L C O M E
Our New

Members!

Jay C. Hardin 
Richie Vecchio II
Shawn McDowell

I hope everyone had a 
wonderful Christmas 
and an amazing end
to 2024! 

We are excited for what 
is coming in 2025.
 
This month, as weather allows, we 
will continue working on keeping 
the course free of leaves as well 
as tuning up the equipment for 
the next season. We put a hold on 
some of our projects during the fall 

while we were cleaning up leaves, 
but will be able to resume working 
on them this month. 
Thank you all for your patience 
during frost delays. Please 
remember to keep carts on cart 
paths and away from greens. 
Thank you for filling divots and 
repairing ball marks on greens. 
If you have any questions or 
comments feel free to stop me on 
the course or give me a call at the 
Maintenance shop.

Thank you, 
Tucker Keyes

G O L F  C O U R S E  U P D A T E


